Nicola Gunn

From: planning

From: Jerry Holmes

Sent: 31 March 2016 14:49 **To:** planning; Stephen Kilmartin

Subject: Planning App: 3/2016/0216 Little Dudlands Farm, Rimington Lane, Rimington

FAO Mr Stephen Kilmartin

Dear Sir

Please be advised that Gisburn Parish Council has no objections to the above application but we would ask you to note the Council's serious concerns regarding access to and from the location onto Rimington Lane.

Yours faithfully

Cathy Holmes

Cathy Holmes Clerk to Gisburn Parish Council Clerk to Bolton-by-Bowland, Gisburn Forest & Sawley Parish Council